November 20, 2015

The CAS Tenure and Promotion Committee’s nine members (three from each
school) have been reviewing files throughout November and expect to complete the
committee’s work by December 1.

The committee was presented with 28 cases total. The consent agenda submitted
from the school committees included 18 cases. The committee is currently
performing individual reviews of the 18 cases on the consent agenda prior to voting
to accept the consent agenda. As of this meeting, the committee is also still
proceeding with detailed review and discussion of the 10 cases that were not on the
consent agenda.

As the reviews are proceeding, the committee has formed the consensus that it is
ALWAYS in the best interests of the candidate and the department to include

supplemental materials. Believe it or not, some candidates decide not to do this.

Jennifer Lewis



